PowerWool

RIGID MINERAL WOOL INSULATION

Price Increase Notice —July 15, 2025

May 23, 2025

To whom it may concern,

Effective on all shipments after July 15", 2025, PowerWool products are subject to a 5% price
increase in Canada. If you would like to beat the increase we will do our best to accommodate.
All orders must be placed by July 7, 2025 in order to ship by July 15", 2025 either from the
factory or out-of-warehouse.

New price pages will be issued well in advance of this increase. If you have any questions
please contact your local sales representative.

We appreciate your business and understanding.

Sincerely,

Ross Power, President

powerwoolinsulation.com
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